
NEWS RELEASE: Jan. 7, 2010 
 

Greene County Highway Department continues plowing snow 
 
The Greene County Highway Department began plowing snow at about 7 p.m. 
Wednesday and continues clearing county-maintained roadways today. 
 
Greene County plows all 1,250 miles of county roadways, including arterials, farm roads 
and residential streets. Highway crews are working 12-hour shifts, with 32 plow trucks 
running during the day and 20 overnight. 
 
Highway Administrator Dan Smith asks residents not to park on the street during the day, 
when residential streets are most likely to be plowed.  
 
“Plowing around parked vehicles is very challenging,” said Smith. “We appreciate the 
public’s patience as we work to get all of the roads in good shape.” 
 
For more information, contact Dan Smith, Greene County Highway Administrator, at 
417-831-3591; or Jenny Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information Officer, at 
417-829-6019 or 417-379-5713. 
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